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   SHERIFF LAURIE SMITH  
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Santa Clara County Sheriff Laurie Smith has announced her retirement effective 
today, October 31, 2022.  By operational law, Undersheriff Ken Binder is the Acting 
Sheriff until a new Sheriff is elected or appointed by the Board of Supervisors.  The 
Sheriff’s Office remains committed to our mission to provide the highest level of 
public safety and service to our community during this transition. 

 

 
For Immediate Release- Media 

Office of the Sheriff 
55 West Younger Avenue 

San Jose, CA 95110 
 

Sergeant Russell Davis 
Public Information Officer 

Russell.Davis@shf.sccgov.org  
408-808-4905 
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